
 

 

Date: 09 July 2024 
 

 

Re: CANCELLATION OF RFP084/2024: APPOINTMENT OF A CONTRACTOR FOR NGOZI PS 

(HIGH SECURITY FENCING ANTI CLIMB, SUPPLY AND INSTALL PREFABRICATED 

STRUCTURES FOR USE AS A KITCHEN AND ADMINISTRATION BLOCK, ELECTRICAL 

CONNECTION, SUPPLY OF FURNITURE AND EXTERNAL WORKS) AND BONXA SSS (FOR 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW ABLUTION BLOCKS) 

 

Dear Bidder, 

 

Kindly be advised the DBSA has taken a decision to cancel the abovementioned tender due to change 

of scope. 

 

Kindly note that the DBSA will be re-advertising this tender. The DBSA apologises for any 

inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Katlego Leshokgoto on katlegoscm@dbsa.org  

 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender.  We 

encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that the Bank advertises on an 

ongoing basis. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

___________________________ 

MOHAMED GANCHI 

HEAD: SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT  

 

Date: ________________ 
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